

February 5, 2020

Honorable Senator Paul G. Pinsky 2 West Miller Senate Office Building 11 Bladen Street Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: Frederick County Delegation Letter of Support - SB744

Chairman Pinsky,

On Friday, January 24, 2020, the Frederick County Delegation held a public meeting, voting unanimously to approve SB744 (Frederick County - Board of Education - Compensation).

This letter is to confirm that this legislation has the support of the Frederick County Delegation. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Senator Ronald N. Young

Senator Michael J Hough